
March 19th, 1936. 

 

Mr. F. X. Teasdale, 

State Hospital No. 4, 

Farmington, Missouri. 

 

Dear Mr. Teasdale: 

 

I have road your letter of March 10th with much interest, and am glad that you were able 

to make your friend understand the situation exactly as it is in regard to my being 

endorsed by the Democratic organizations over the State. 

 

I am enclosing an article from a recent issue of the "Missouri Democrat" along this line, 

which you might like to show him or anyone else who feels us he did. I am also sending 

you other literature, which will substantiate the facts you have presented. 

 

You may be assured that I greatly appreciate your interest and your efforts in my behalf, 

and I hope you will write me from time to time just what you think of the political situation 

down there. 

 

With many thanks, and with every good wish, I am, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

LCS.PMC LLOYD C. STARK. 

Enc. 


